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Your report will be limited to 2 minutes.   
What the ____CPC____ Standing Committee did to carry the message of 
Alcoholics Anonymous: 
 

   The Area CPC committee has been meeting virtually on the 2nd Sunday of every 
month at 4pm since April with an average attendance of 5 people. All are welcome. 
Our last focus was Child Welfare Services. Joe R in District 8 was able to give a 
virtual presentation to staff of West Hawaii Child Welfare Services. This Monday 
8/30/21 we have a presentation scheduled with Maui County Child Welfare Services 
which is supposed to include staff on Molokai & Lanai also. Aaron R on Maui has 
been instrumental in making this connection. Aaron R, Cathy B, and our own 
Deborah S are scheduled to virtually present to them Monday morning. 
 
 Our current focus is all things around the legal system to include probation, parole, 
DUI classes, lawyers, judges, etc, etc. Deborah S has been filling racks in the 
Honolulu courthouse and reached out to probation over there as well. More to come 
on this. 
   
  I have given CPC presentations to District’s 1, 4, 5, 10, & 11 to encourage CPC 
participation within the districts. I was scheduled to visit District 2’s meeting but, 
unfortunately, I have recently had health issues which made that meeting difficult. 
Sorry Gina and District 2! I hope to be able to make more district meetings soon. 
 
  I am currently aware of two District CPC Chairs in Hawaii: Joe R in District 8 and 
Mo L in District 6. DCM’s if your district has a CPC chair not mentioned please 
connect them with me so we may work together. 
 
  The first ever North America CPC & PI Conference is scheduled to be held 
virtually February 12th &13th, 2022. 
 
Mahalo, 
 
Brandon L. 


